
Borough of Downingtown 

 

Shade Tree Commission  

Meeting Minutes 
 

November 10, 2020 

 

 

Attendance:   

 

Commissioners - Joseph Ferris, Richard Webb, Matthew Bradley 

Restore Our Roots Members - Adrian Martinez, Carrie Johnston, Katie 

 

 

Public Comment - 

 

ROR assisted Eagle Scouts with a planting at Kerr Park - pawpaw, hickory, and oak leaf 

hydrangeas were planted by disc golf hole #3 

 

Adrian and the STC discussed goals and the vision of the STC 

 

Carrie and Katie from ROR offered ideas for future projects 

 

Updates - 

 

Discussion - 

 

STC will attend the next Planning Commission meeting to offer a vision for the future of 

Downingtown tree plantings and care and answer questions 

 

ROR will present an educational library zoom on December 16 from 6:30 - 7:30 - topic 

will be Native and Invasive Winter Plant Identification 

 

Commission voted to continue with meetings at 7 PM in 2021 

 

Commission will not meet in December, 2020 - next meeting will be January 12, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


